E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

7" July 2017
Dear Parents

Year 4 Leavers’ Mass

The Year 4 Leavers’ Mass will be on Wednesday 19 July, at 6.30 pm in the school
hall. All Year 4 children will have a special role in the service and we ask that they are
here by 6.00 pm. As it is a celebration of their time at St Mary’s we ask that they dress
up for the occasion — no school uniform or jeans!

We appreciate that families make a great effort to attend this occasion and are not
always able to attend a special Leavers’ Assembly, which is on the Friday afternoon due
to work commitments. Because of this, we have decided, as in previous years, to
present the Governors’ awards at the end of the Leavers’ Mass.

Refreshments will be served after the Leavers’ Mass. We would be very grateful for
donations of cakes for the refreshments (please bring them into school on the
Wednesday morning). Thank you.

Please indicate below how many additional seats you would like for the Mass — your
child will have a seat reserved for them.

There will also be a special Leavers’ Assembly at 1.15 pm on Friday 21* July.
You are most welcome to attend.
Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher

Year 4 Leavers’ Mass — Wednesday 19" July 2017

We would like ............. seats for the Leavers’ Mass on Wednesday 19™ July 2017,

(Your child will have an allocated seat)



